
  

  

Statement in Relation to Alleged Incident at  

The Salvation Army Oasis Youth Support Network   
  

  

The Salvation Army is aware of the alleged incident which occurred at the Oasis Youth 

Support Network in Surry Hills.  

  

The incident relates to alleged comments made to a client in relation to 'sexual orientation'.  

  

The Salvation Army is conducting an investigation into the alleged incident and is providing 

counselling support to both the client and staff of the Oasis Youth Support Network at this 

time.  

  

Salvation Army officers and staff treat every person who comes into our care with non-

judgmental respect and acceptance no matter what their situation or circumstance.   
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